
 

Revised Pre-Authorized Payment Plan Form

We are pleased to introduce a revised Pre-Authorized Payment Plan form.  

When do I use it? 
This form is to be used for all changes in banking as well as updates to payor 
information for all RBC Insurance® individual life and living benefits plans.  For new 
business, the application will contain a revised version of the pre-authorized payment 
section at the next reprint.    

What’s different? 
Standardized wording now allows us to produce one form. This eliminates the need to 
use one form for Living Benefits insurance (#3056C E / #3056C F) and a different 
form for Life insurance (#00652 E / #50652 F) making it easier for you to do business 
with us.  
 
Where can I obtain a copy of the new form? 

• This new form is electronic only and available in both English and French 
• Find it today on the Sales Resource Centre under Forms>Customer Service or 

Forms>New Business 
 
When should I start using the new form? 
This form is effective immediately and although the previous versions are still correct, 
we encourage you to use the new one and ask that you deplete any existing stock by 
May 31, 2007.   
 
 
If you have any questions, please contact your RBC Insurance regional office.   
 

 
  
 
February 2007 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
For more information,  
please contact your  
RBC Insurance regional 
office at 1-866-235-4332. 
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® Registered trademark of Royal Bank of Canada. 
RBC Insurance is a registered trademark of Royal Bank of Canada.  Used under license. 

http://www.rbcinsurance.com/files/00108/file-108859.pdf
http://www.rbcassurances.com/files/00108/file-108982.pdf

